
Hello 12th Grade Parents, 

 

 We hope you stayed warm and safe through the snow and ice last week and that 

your February is off to a good start! 

  

Upcoming Events and Reminders for February and March: 

  

February 24 – 27th – Auditions for the All-School Musical, Matilda. Please see the 

Friday EPS Weekly News for more details. 

  

February 25 12:00-1:00 PM – EPS partners with ParentMap to support a 

discussion from Robert B. Brooks and Sam Goldstein, authors of Tenacity in 

Children and The Power of Resilience will discuss the Lost Art of Civility: Raising 

Respectful Kids.  EPS parents and guardians are welcome to join. Please see the 

Friday EPS Weekly News for more details. 

  

February 27 6:00-8:00 pm – EPS Culture Night is an annual event celebrating the 

many cultures that are represented in the EPS community. Please see the Friday 

EPS Weekly News for more details. 

  

March 5 7:00-9:00 pm – EPS Parents of Class of 2025 Evening Dinner Social at 

SuperKim Crab House in downtown Bellevue (460 106th Ave NE, Bellevue, WA 

98004). Please note that all guests will be covering their own food and drinks at 

this gathering. Please follow this link to RSVP. We hope you all can join us!  

 

March 7 - Graduation Ticket Requests Due  

Each senior is allocated eight tickets to give to their guests at Graduation. Please 

use the Ticket Form to let EPS know if you will be using less than eight tickets. If 

you would like to request extra tickets, please let us know using the form. All ticket 

requests are due to EPS by March 7th and ticket distributions will be 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F4FAFA929A2FA7-55011267-morning
https://eastsideprep.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0d459b1a5ebbe21033102d7c1&id=6dacf6e69d&e=1aa565013d


finalized by March 14th.  

Questions? Please reach out to Katie Meredith.  

 

March – Watch your email inbox for details and meetings regarding the EBC week 

trips. 

  

If you have any questions, please feel free to send us an email.  

If you would like to join the Class of 2025 WhatsApp group for informal parent 

interaction and reminders, please click on this link: 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/FXYErzmbV8t22g0C4UDQpy 

 

Warmly,  

Your 12th Grade Reps, 

- Xue Gong (xueg1@hotmail.com) 

- Michelle Lei (ying.lei@gmail.com) 

- Manika Malhotra (manikapuri@live.com) 

- Heather Uberti (heather.uberti@gmail.com) 

 

 *If you have questions, please do not reply to this email. Please reply to your 

Parent Rep email addresses. Thank you! 

 

 

 

mailto:kmeredith@eastsideprep.org
https://chat.whatsapp.com/FXYErzmbV8t22g0C4UDQpy
mailto:xueg1@hotmail.com
mailto:ying.lei@gmail.com
mailto:manikapuri@live.com
mailto:heather.uberti@gmail.com


 

General Reminders 

--If you have questions, please do not reply to this email. Please reply to your 

Parent Rep emails. 

--We would encourage you to join your grade’s WhatsApp group! The grade-level 

WhatsApp is a great way to have formal interaction with other parents and 

guardians, receive last minute reminders, and more: you can access WhatsApp 

HERE. 

--Please note that school drop off and pick up ONLY on the Sport Court between 

8:00-8.45 am & 2:45-3:30 pm. Thank you for your cooperation! 

--Please remember to always check in at the TALI Building reception desk when 

on campus.  Check out can happen at TALI, TMAC, or the Middle School. 

   

 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/FXYErzmbV8t22g0C4UDQpy

